
NOTICE OF BOARD WORK SESSION  

 

The O’Neill Public School Board of Education will hold a work 

session at the Administrative Office, 410 East Benton, O'Neill, NE 

68763 on Monday, October 15, 2018 at 4:00 PM.The agenda is 
kept continuously current and may be reviewed at the same 

location. 

  


